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MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

The Mental Health Commission – Executive 
Committee meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
December 28th, 2021 from 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm via 
Zoom has been canceled.   
 
The next meeting of the Executive Committee is 
scheduled for Tuesday, January 25th, 2022 from 
3:30 pm to 5:00 pm via Zoom.  
 
See you all next year!!  Happy Holidays and a 
safe and Happy New Year everyone! 
 

 


